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11 PROPOSED NAME CHANGE FOR MENZIESHILL, BALGAY, DENHEAD OF GRAY, 
BENVIE AND GOURDIE COMMUNITY COUNCIL (AN109-2005) 

 
The Committee approved the change of name for Menzieshill Community Council to Menzieshill, 
Balgay, Denhead of Gray, Benvie and Gourdie Community Council on 12th January, 2004, in order to 
find a name which better reflected the area covered by its Community Council boundaries. 
 
The length of the new name has since proved cumbersome and the Community Council recently 
voted unanimously to change its name to Kingsway West Community Council. 
 
Committee is asked to approve the name change. 
 
 


